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Risk-Based Compensation Strategies - A Legal Perspective
Presented by ECG Management Consultants

April 18, 2019

Laura Keidan Martin, national head of the firm's Health Care practice, will participate in the "Risk-
Based Compensation Strategies – A Legal Perspective" webinar at 10:00 a.m. (PT) on Thursday, 
April 18. The webinar will focus on compliance questions associated with innovative value-based and 
risk-based models, as developing risk-based reimbursement and compensation strategies can be 
challenging for organizations not familiar with the regulatory ramifications. Learning objectives will 
include:

 understanding the stark risk exception;

 reviewing the various regulatory waivers in place today through CMS;

 sharing market examples of prominent risk-based approaches; and

 discussing the ideal approaches to evaluating FMV for risk arrangements.

For more information, click here.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

WEBINAR

https://katten.com/
https://www.ecgmc.com/thought-leadership/webinars/2019-03-13-risk-based-compensation-strategies-a-legal-perspective


  

katten.com

Laura Keidan Martin
+1.312.902.5487
laura.martin@katten.com

https://katten.com/
https://katten.com/Laura-Keidan-Martin
mailto:laura.martin@katten.com

